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Dear Director, 
 
Contrary to the view projected by being muzzled in public, greyhounds are gentle and 
affectionate animals. We in Australia are supposed to be a civilised and enlightened first world 
country. They are OUR greyhounds, so please make it much harder for them to be deliberately 
harmed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Graham Rosso 
 


